
 
From: Karen Voorhees  
Sent: Friday, October 28, 2022 2:12 PM 
To: parkboard <parkboard@bellevuewa.gov> 
Subject: RE Proposition 1 would like more info before voting 
 
[EXTERNAL EMAIL Notice!] Outside communication is important to us. Be cautious of 
phishing attempts. Do not click or open suspicious links or attachments. 
 
 
Dear Parks Board and appropriate parts of City of Bellevue: 
I am in a quandary about voting on the Proposition 1. As a long time bellevue resident 
why would I be? 
 
I think it is perhaps the timing and cost in relationship to the economy and that King 
County Conservation District also has a levy in addition to observations and 
participation in past planning events. From recent events on redeveloping the 
McCormick Park and observing I am not sure that our money is well spent because of 
the lack of good follow through or the efforts of citizens to have an effect on planning 
and execution. 
 
I am hoping that someone can contact me in a timely fashion and provide more 
information. 
Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
Karen Voorhees 


